

Principal: Mr C Walsh BA (HONS), MA, NPQH

Chair of Governors: Mr S Hall

6<sup>th</sup> February, 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you of some changes to our pastoral leadership structure.

We have been pleased with the way that staff and students have embraced Positive Discipline, and we are appreciative of the support we are receiving from home.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Colley and Mr. Lynskey for their excellent work in preparing years 8 and 9 for this change and for securing solid foundations for their respective year groups. Having done a good job for us, both Mr. Colley and Mr. Lynskey have chosen to focus their career development within PE. We are very grateful to them both for their pastoral work, and are pleased to be retaining them as key members of our staff team.

We are pleased to be welcoming Mrs Brennan back, who will have leadership and oversight of the whole of Key Stage 3 and will specifically be leading Year 9. We would also like to congratulate Miss Brierley on her new role as a year leader with a specific focus upon Year 8.

Please remember the form tutor is always the first point of contact if you have a concern regarding your child. Alternatively, you can speak to their Year Leaders listed above or Miss Hessey (Year 7), Miss Smith (Year 10) or Mr Cooke (Year 11). Thank you for your continuing support for our us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Ryder

**Assistant Principal** 

Clifford Moor Road, Boston Spa, Leeds LS23 6RW

T: 01937 846636

E: info@bostonspa.leeds.sch.uk W: <u>www.bostonspa.leeds.sch.uk</u>





